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The 10th UIC World Congress on High Speed Rail under the heading Sharing Knowledge for 

Sustainable and Competitive Operations was held in Ankara on 8–11 May 2018. The congress was 

attended by over 1000 representatives of 30 countries, including four representatives from Poland –

from the Railway Research Institute. The aim of the article is to get the reader acquainted with 

principles of the congress preparation and organization and the Institute’s employees’ participation. 
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